From: Kris Quaintance

Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2015 5:16 PM
To: Hanson, Gary (PUC)

Subject: Pipeline

Commissioner Hanson,

| am emailing you today to urge you to respect landowners rights and help them maintain their
land and livelihood(s) without interference from a corporation representing financial gain for
others.

| live in Garretson, SD. Our land is not in jeopardy (as far as | know). | have never felt that the XL
Pipeline was a good idea for our state. We are in line to lose a lot and none of it has to do with
the dollar.

| was on the ballet for Representative last year but because my mother was ill and dying of cancer,
her care came first so | withdrew. I'm not inactive in our state. This is an issue where financial
gain should not trump property owner's rights.

Make no mistake, when we unite, and the people speak, the elected officials really should listen.
Kris Quaintance

Garretson, SD





